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2019 Vacation Bible School Edition 

The Good News 
St. George Children Attend 

Vacation Bible School 
Eight children and helpers attended Vacation Bible 

School in the spacious Center and Church Grounds of 

St. George Church in Aliquippa, July 18 and 19. The 

theme of our camp was “Great things come in small 

packages”. We remembered the Bible verse: "For 

where two or three have gathered together in My 

name, I am there in their midst." 

The two day camp included lessons on the Byzantine 

Catholic faith, belief in God, venerating icons, the 

Holy Trinity, and taking what's good out of every 

situation and sharing it with others. We also made 

crafts, listened to Tamburitzan music and shared lunch.  

 

It was a blessed time! 

 

FREE 

Because God is 

Omnipresent, 

God is in every 

neighborhood. 

Because God is 

Creator, 
every  

neighborhood  

has HIS 

image 

bearers. 
 (costlymercy.com)  

 

Summer Fun at  
St. George Church 

Great Things Come in 

Small Packages! 

 

 

We Had Fun! CIAU ~ H I & SB 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Something we Did: 

We Made Icon Letters! 
 

 

Working on a craft 

We Prayed 

We Created 

Some Q & A from 

VBS  Participants 

Q: How does belief in God vary 

from belief in an object? 

A: We don’t worship objects, we 

worship God. 

Q:  If we are struggling with our 

belief in Him what can we do? 

A: Pray, Go to Church. 

Q: What are icons, and why are 

they important? 

A: We venerate icons, so we can 

worship God and are a great way 

to focus on the Lord as we pray. 

 

 

Friends 
God Bless our children for 
their desire to attend 
Vacation Bible School each 
summer. They come 
together willingly and 
enthusiastically to learn, 
have fun, and spend time 
with their friends at their 
Church. May they always 
feel at home at our Church 
as they grow and may we 
encourage them in this 
goal. God grant them many 
blessed years! 

  

 

In Peace 
Let Us 
Pray to 

the Lord. 

 


